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Nadeem Jan

From: Zaker Ullah <ucpobarwand123@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:31 AM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Explanation Letter on Account of unapproved absenteeism.

Respected sir 
                       Hope you will be fine. Sir G as I am living in Barwand which is 82 kilometer away from our 
DPCR. On Monday 15th of July I was coming for weekly meeting in DPCR on Motor cycle. on the way in 
tanga the back wheel of the motorcycle damaged. There is no communication in the whole tahsil serwakai 
of  ptcl or mobile to convey the massage to our TCSP sahib and PEO shaib. 
Respected PEO and TCSP already know the communication issue very well. 
Respected Sir this was the reason that I was not attend the weekly meeting on 15th of July. Hopefully you will 
accept my explanation. 

Thanks and Best Regards 
UCPO Zaker Ullah 
UC Barwand     
 
On Fri, Aug 9, 2019 at 4:53 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Zakir Ullah, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation Letter on Account of unapproved absenteeism. 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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